
 

 

Pine Brook Hills HOA  
Community Fund Meeting Minutes 
April 21, 2020 
 

Due to the Governor’s “Stay at Home” order for COVID-19, the meeting was held virtually. 

Attendees: 

Sylvia Andrejczuk, President 
Kevin Smith, Vice President 
Bob Loveman, Treasurer 
Mike Von Hatten, Secretary 
Rob Quinn, Member at Large 

 

A. Welcome 

 

B. Public Comments: none 

 

C. Review and Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting (January 21,2020): approved 

 

D. Treasure Report 

1. Balance of the Community Fund is $3,700 

2. Consider the use of Community Fund for PBH website consultant 

 

E. Business: no new business 

 

F. Adjourn  

 

 


